From: registrar

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 6:54:56 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 9:42 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Greg Mills

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Although I understand the need to better charge for utilization according to density, it seems the smallest users are
impacted the most financially with this new program. I have a seasonal cottage and use it roughly May - October,
so I assume I am in the 50kWh or R2 class. However, seeing a 100% increase in my bill, or $600/year, seems
extreme. It seems to me that if you want to better reflect usage, than the onus is on you to better define it and not
implement such dramatic increase. If you are not happy with the seasonal program, develop an algorithm to better
capture individual usages. As I understand it, you estimate usage on a semi annual basis and bill accordingly. The
next highest increase on your table is 54%. Everyone else pays less. This appears to be geographical or population
discrimination and should be reconsidered.

-- Attachment --
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